

Lanivet School
Honeys Hill, Lanivet
Bodmin, PL30 5HE
Acting Headteacher: Mrs M Doherty
Telephone: 01208-831417
www.lanivet.cornwall.sch.uk

@lanivetschool

Monday 4th October 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Thank you

On Wednesday 20th October 2021, Class 5 will be visiting the National Maritime Museum in Falmouth, as part of their topic work, and will be participating in workshops on the Vikings. We haven't been able to do this for a while, so it's great that it's now possible once again.

We will be leaving school at 9.00am sharp and returning at 3.00pm for the end of the school day. The transport will be provided by First Group Travel which has been generously paid for by Cornwall Heritage . We are asking for a contribution of £6.00 to help cover the cost of the workshop. This can be paid on Parent Pay.

Children need to wear their Lanivet School sweatshirts so they are easily identifiable together with comfortable shoes and trousers. Please also ensure that children bring their inhaler or any other medication needed if applicable.

All children will need a packed lunch and a drink. If your child is entitled to a free school meal – parents can either send their child to school with a packed lunch or we can provide one. Please indicate on the form below which you intend to do.

Please return the form below giving your child permission to attend.

Mr M Heard
NATIONAL MARITIME MUSUEM
I give permission for my childto visit the National Maritime Museum
My child is entitled to free school meals and:
*I will provide a packed lunch
*I wish school to provide a packed lunch
Signed Parent/guardian
Emergency contact no. *Please delete as appropriate